
 

  

POP UP COFFEE 

 
 

Come and join us for a free POP UP coffee event on  

Friday 12 April 2019 from 8.45am.  

Drop off the kids and meet us in the hall for a cuppa. 

This is a free event for parents, carers and teachers to celebrate 

the end of term and relax before the Easter Hat Parade. 

We hope to see you there! 

 
 

Bert Lo Campo     Nayeree Basmajian  
Principal      Relieving Assistant Principal 

A copy of this note can be located on the school website - http://www.quakershil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes 
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